
 
 

 

June 2, 2017 

 

Rebecca Mustard 

Manager – Economic Development 

City of Kawartha Lakes 

180 Kent Street West 

Lindsay, ON   K9V 2Y6 

 

Re: Letter of Support – Heritage Conservation 

 

Dear Ms. Mustard: 

 

 

On behalf of the Lindsay Downtown Business Association Board of Directors and the membership, we 

wish to inform you that we strongly support the Heritage Conservation District in Downtown Lindsay. 

 

Over the last few years the Lindsay Downtown BIA has been a part of the Heritage Conservation District 

studies and plans, and will continue to support the Heritage Conservation District through its 

implementation plan. 

 

 

We are fortunate to have the opportunity to be a part of the Heritage Conservation District, and we look 

forward to keeping Lindsay Downtown intact with its historical building façades and features. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Charlie McDonald 

Lindsay Downtown BIA - Chair 

 

 


